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In April of 2013, we 
received a call from a 
shelter in West Virginia.  
It had picked up a male 
golden retriever; he and his family were homeless and 
had been living on the streets. I don’t think I was prepared 
for what I was about to see and something I don’t think 
I’ll forget.

Roamy had very little fur on his entire body; his skin was 
raw and sore and the odor from the skin infection was very 
overpowering.  He had a green puss material coming from 
both of his eyes and was having difficulty opening his eyes 
because of the infection.  I don’t think there was an inch 
of this poor dog that was normal. Both of Roamy’s ears 
were infected from years of chronic ear infections that 
had never been treated.  Roamy went immediately to our 
Vet for treatment. It was evident after several courses of 
antibiotics that one of his ears was not responding to any 
medication. We had to do something for him; we knew he 
was in pain due to the ear not responding to anything the 

Vet had given him.  The decision was made to surgically 
remove his ear canal in January of 2014. We were told 
that this surgery had several risks, but we decided that 
anything was better then watching him be in constant 
pain the rest of his life. At this point we didn’t realize there 
would be more surgeries to come for this sweet boy. 

During all the medical issues, we found out he had food 
allergies and Roamy needed to eat a special food to keep 
him from itching and scratching constantly.

In the meantime, while he was recovering, Kay Hirsch 
found him a foster home where he’s been loved and cared 
for since that time.

I’m going to turn this story over to Kay and let her tell 
you about what other surgeries this poor boy has been 
through…

Judy Johnson

Kay:  Roamy was extremely well cared for in his new 
foster home.  Over the next few months he continued 
with issues from the ear surgery area- swelling, drainage 
and infection, followed by rounds of antibiotics.  Another 
surgery was done to close a hole at the base of his ear, 
and a drain was put in to facilitate healing and redirect 
the drainage.  He was also switched to sweet potato and 
salmon food to help with his itching.  He had a series of 
medicated baths which also helped with his skin issues.

At the beginning of this year, his issues flared up again; 
infection and swelling.  We were sent to MedVet in 
Worthington for a surgical consultation.  Once again the 
ear canal was opened up and cleaned out.  Roamy and I 
went to MedVet every couple of days for the next 2 weeks 
to have his dressings changed- thus the blue “helmet” you 
see in the picture.  Every visit had Roamy waltzing in, tail 
wagging and laying on the floor on his back awaiting belly 
rubs.  Needless to say everyone at MedVet loved Roamy!

We can’t thank enough the doctors and techs for their 
expert care over the last 2 years.  Roamy owes so much to 
MedVet; his life seems to have returned to normal thanks 
to the medical intervention and the loving care provided 
by his foster parents, Pannee and Gary McKinley.  

ROAMY’S STORY
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They report the following:

Roamy Today
•	 sleeps with a toy in his mouth (usually a soft ball) and continues mouthing it 

even during sleep.

•	 likes to chew crushed ice.

•	 attacks (playfully) his big puppy when he comes in from being outside.

•	 sleeps in a king size bed.

•	 will roll onto his back in order to get his belly scratched even when meeting a 
stranger for the first time. He will do the same action when Pannee is brushing 
him

•	 is very obedient but tricky even when you’re watching him. However if you 
don’t pay attention to him and take your eyes off of him he will go exploring.  
He has a very inquisitive nature.

•	 has to take his medicines with peanut butter; even if you try to hide it in his 
food his tongue is very educated and you will find pills left in the bowl.

•	 has a built in clock and he knows when it’s time to eat or take his medicine with 
the peanut butter of course and when he needs to go out and when it’s time 
for his brushing. He will sit in front of you or lay down in front of you and stare 
at you with his beady eyes until you figure out what it is he wants. I tell Pannee 
that he’s putting the whammy on me.

•	 likes to take walks around the block. But during the day his favorite pastime is 
napping with his toys (puppy, Tyger, and balls)

•	 sleeps on a quilt with a large pillow at the front end covered by a very nice soft 
manta.

•	 does not get into trash cans, toilet paper or anything else. You can leave food or 
treats laying around and he will not touch them. We can leave him in the house 
alone and come back and everything is untouched. (I wouldn’t leave anything 
in his food bowl because I am sure it would be gone)

•	 does not bark even if other dogs are barking at him. He does play nice with 
others but his normal take is to just put up with them. Sorta like aristocratic.

•	 does not get on the furniture unless you throw his ball on the couch for example 
and he will jump up and retrieve it.

•	 will try to interrupt Pannee when she is using her stair climber. He takes one of 
his soft balls and tries to slip it under her pedals.

•	 has a built in clock. He promptly goes to sleep at 8:30 pm. So you have to have 
everything completed by that time, dinner, treats, brushing, belly scratches 
and his medicines. If not out comes the WHAMMY!

-loving foster parents, Pannee and Gary McKinley

Our mission has been a success only because we have the support of generous 
contributions from our members and friends.  The Crawford Medical Fund was 
established to provide funding for critical care needs of our Goldens.  We are 

serving more seniors than in the past, and, of course, the expense of veterinary 
care has been on the rise.  We thank you for your support.



GEGRR Update by Kay Hirsch
 
If you are thinking that this is the only newsletter you’ve seen 
this year, you are correct.  It has taken this long to gather 
enough stories to create one.  I feel like I badger members for 
stories, but then we all get busy and this request isn’t at the top 
of the to-do list.  Remember, any update on a GEGRR Golden 
and a picture are what we are hoping for…Golden owners love 
to hear about other Goldens!

Most important is the rescue update.  As of this writing, we have 
taken in 39 Goldens.  The age range is 7 weeks to 12 years.  12 
Females, 27 Males, and 22 were spayed or neutered.  We have 
had a higher number of trips to MedVet in Worthington and 
Vet Medical Specialists in Pittsburgh than I ever remember… 
more serious health issues and surgeries.  We have adopted 33 
Goldens into new homes and taken 4 into long term foster for 
chronic medical reasons.  Our mission continues.

The most exciting news to share is the generous gift of a new 
holiday card from Stan and Heather Darling.  As you can see 
elsewhere in this issue, the card features a beautiful Golden 
with snowflakes.  This card would be good for use all winter.  If 
you haven’t bought cards in past years, some of those editions 
are still available.  This is our main fundraiser, so please buy 
some of these beautiful cards and brighten someone’s day by 
sharing a Golden moment with them.

Our membership renewal campaign card will be sent in 
December.  You can contribute to the Crawford Medical Fund, 
make a donation, opt for electronic newsletter, and update 
your contact info at the same time.

Please remember the rescued Goldens as we rely on your 
generosity to continue the mission.  I tell everybody that our 
members are THE BEST!

Roscoe’s Story - Judy

 
Roscoe came into GEGRR about eight years ago.  We think he 
was about four years old.

Roscoe was found as a stray; he was thin, dirty and just not in 
good physical condition. 

Roscoe was checked by our Vet because he didn’t have much 
interest in food. We had a blood work-up and found out he was 
in renal failure. 

Roscoe had to eat a special dog-food which was very expensive. 
We took care of all his medical needs.

In December 2014 Roscoe stopped eating and was given I V 
fluids.  He felt better for a few days, but his health kept declining. 

We made the decision to peacefully let him go. He was 
surrounded by many people who loved him.

I wanted to tell you about Roscoe, because you make it possible 
for GEGRR to take care of Goldens like him, for us to love him, 
to care for him and to be able to meet his medical needs.

Thank you all for the wonderful financial support you give us, 
you make it possible for Goldens like Roscoe to live.

Roscoe received years of love and critical medical care as a GEGRR foster.

Brooklyn’s Story
My name is Brooklyn; I hope you have a few minutes to read 
my story. 

I was born in September of this year I think the place was a 
barn I was born in. All my brothers and sisters seemed healthy 
and were growing. I’m not thriving and I don’t even weigh 
ten pounds. I really don’t know why I’m still surviving, but I’m 
fighting. 



Those people gave me to Golden Endings. I’ve been in the 
hospital, I’m now blind in one eye, and have an infection in 
my belly. I’m going to a special Doctor, to see if he can find out 
what’s wrong with me.

I want to survive, but I’m not sure what the special Doctor will 
say about me. 

I’m going to ask all of you to help me, cause I know all this special 
stuff is going to take lots of money. If you could please donate 
anything to the Crawford Fund for my care I would be so grateful 
to you and you will give me a chance to live. I think I deserve 
that chance.

Thank you so much, Brooklyn 

This is Judy, since Brooklyn is not old enough to write I promised 
her that I would tell her story and ask that you help her.

Addendum:

Brooklyn has been adopted, she’s doing very well in her new 
home despite the fact that she’ll probably never regain sight in 
her affected eye.

I wrote this story about Brooklyn to let everyone know how 
important the Crawford Fund is to Golden Endings. It allows us 
to take care of goldens like Brooklyn who come into our rescue 
with multiple problems. 

Thank you for caring about the dogs and donating to the 
Crawford Fund. - Judy

A Traveling Buckeye
When mom and dad told me that we would be moving from 
Columbus to Grand Rapids, Michigan, I thought they were 
crazy.  After all, I’d spent my entire life in Columbus and had to 
leave behind my great friends Thomas Jr., Henry, and Kelsey.  
And who had ever heard anything positive about those weird 
people beyond Ohio’s northern border???  

Grand Rapids has turned out to be a nice city.  I now live in a 
very dog friendly neighborhood with four other Goldens, as 
well as two miles of trails right behind my house.  There are 
several great parks and places to walk within 20 minutes of 
my house.  Lots of trees and great things to smell!  I’ve also 
been able to go to Lake Michigan a lot because it is only an 
hour away.  I get to go to great resort towns like Saugatuck, 
Holland, and Grand Haven for long walks and occasionally 
play Frisbee on the beach.  I just got back from 10 days in 
the Upper Peninsula too – the Porcupine Mountains, Copper 
Country, and Marquette.  We met a lot of nice people from 
Wisconsin up there.  They kept interrupting my walks though 
because they constantly wanted to pet me.  I think they all 
need to get their own Goldens!    

I still miss all my friends.  I especially miss the GEGRR Spring 
outing and running around with all the other dogs.  And, they 
sure get a lot of snow here!  My mom and dad told me to say 
“hi”! - Gatsby (Andrew and Sonja Acosta)

Macy’s Fundraiser
By Justine Ramser

Once again, thank you to Laura Donaldson, who organized 
and participated in Macy’s Shop For a Cause on August 29th.  
Representing Golden Endings at Tuttle Mall that day, Laura 
and I had a great time.  My Golden, Trix, helped us attract lots 
of people who just like dogs and many that have Goldens.  
Including pre-sale of coupons and what was sold that day, we 
collected $195.



Dog Wash Fundraiser
Golden Endings had our first dog wash on Saturday, August 
15th at the home of Phil and Ilene Smith in Dublin.  We had a 
beautiful day of sun and a breeze that kept us going from 2pm-
5pm. Phil cooked us all hot dogs and whether you were a worker 
or a customer having your dogs washed you were welcomed to 
hot dogs, cookies,chips and drinks.  Samantha Weiss of WWW.
pawsoflovetreats.com donated 15 bags of homemade treats.   
Thank you Connie for suggesting we contact her for a donation. 
We sold all but three bags.

Phil and Ilene had the perfect setup for us.  Two tents, a dog bath 
with hot and cold water and another hose for larger dog. 

We want to recognize the volunteers who made this possible 
(without them we would not been able to pull this off-this was 
last minute).  Connie Walker, Kay Hirsch, Jenny Kendall, Justine 
Ramser, Margo Noreen, Kari Vaughn, Jill Rill, Wendy Timmons with 
her golden Slalom.

Our dog wash brought a variety dogs and a rabbit named Bella 
and yes Bella loved the bath.  Here are the names of the dogs:  
King,  Roxy, Rusty, Slalom, Jake, Talley, Holly, Tia, Susie, Maya  
(These five came together ) Mikey, Harley, Roxy, Rc, Bell, Rico,Doty, 
Peanut, Charlie, Benny, Drifter, Jasper, Madison, Gigi, Bella, Buddy, 
Boomer, Benny, Chessie, Mel, Dustey, Tank, Zoe, Minnie, Zuzu = 35 
Clean dogs and 1 rabbit= $616.00

Phil and Ilene have so graciously agreed to hold another dog wash 
for us next year on a Sunday in August.  Volunteers needed - be 
expecting a call! - Elaine Troesch



A Letter To GEGRR

Dear Golden Endings,

I wanted to let you know that our dear, sweet Belle (formerly known as Ursula #1013), recently passed away at the 
age of 15.  It’s been so hard to write this, but I wanted to let you know what a wonderful dog she was to us.  We 
adopted Belle in August 2002 with Marsha Sines as the facilitator.  She had been relinquished with her brother and 
was rehabilitated at the Belmont Correction facility.  Belle came to us as a shy, kind 3 year old.  She had some odd 
fears (balloons, and things over her head)….but she quickly came to trust us.  

She was the poster girl for golden retrievers: always kind, always happy and always friendly.  She loved all people and 
dogs.  Belle and my daughter competed in 4-H Dog Obedience for 7 years.  She won countless obedience ribbons 
including high point at our fair in Wayne County and also showed at the Ohio State Fair.  When we welcomed a 
second rescue golden into our home in 2009 (Jake from GRIN), Belle was rejuvenated and she appreciated having 
a younger dog in the house.  Thank you for entrusting this lovely lady to us.  She is deeply missed by all who knew 
her.   I’ve enclosed a few pictures of Belle and also a comic clipping I’ve saved for years because it reflects the 
personality of our Belle. 

~ Annie Douglas, Dalton, OH



Another Crawford Medical Fund Success Story 
By Jenny Kendall

Poor Charlie has had a rough few days but seems to be on the mend - thanks to the wonderful staff at MedVet.  I took Charlie 
to his regular vet Friday morning as he had been heavy breathing all night and I assumed it was due to a pinched nerve around 
his neck as he didn’t want to lift his head.

The vet took him back for x-rays and discovered he had air in his chest cavity where it isn’t supposed to be and his left lung was 
struggling to expand.  She had to shave him (band around him about 1’ in his midsection) and drain 2 liters of air to make it 
safe for us to transport him to MedVet.  He had a horrible ride to MedVet and actually was almost not breathing upon arrival 
- they had to come out to the car with 4 drs/technicians and squeeze air/oxygen into him to get him safe to get out of the car.

His chest filled up with air again (a couple times) and they determined that he had something called spontaneous pneumothorax.  
It is really uncommon and typically occurs when a dog has had an injury such as being hit by a car.  There is no known reason 
for this to occur to Charlie as he sure hasn’t had an injury or been hit by a car or someone.  

He had surgery Saturday morning and they found two holes in his left lung.  They removed approximately 1/3 of his left lung 
(lobes - not sure?) where the holes were.  He was still leaking a little air through a chest tube yesterday post surgery and 
they were a little worried but that has stopped.  And the magic of modern medicine - we went and saw him today and he is 
breathing so much better already!!!  He looks pretty bad - it’s a significant wound opening and there are lots of drains and 
ports all over him.  As the Dr had explained - he is going to look worse than he is - he probably feels 100% better than he did 
as he can breathe better now.  After he fully recovers (3 weeks) there are no long term effects from having this missing portion 
of this lungs.  He may never run a marathon but he wasn’t going to do this anyways :)  

My gut says he won’t be ready to come home tomorrow (Monday) as he still isn’t eating but I am betting on Tuesday.  My 
wonderful neighbors are ready to build a ramp if needed to help him get in and out of the house as I do think that will be a 
struggle for a week or so.  

That Charlie is a fighter - he really wants to be here with all of us - probably to eat those things he isn’t supposed to and most 
definitely to hang out with his best friend, Molly and all of you :)

Anyway - thank you all for your thoughts and well wishes the past couple days.  They have worked and Charlie is recovering well :) 
 
Hugs! Jenny

 
								      

Charlie Kendall updates........

He is home and doing amazingly well :)  He has made it down the street to 
see his honorary Park Overlook grandparents.  They give him treats - he has 
priorities straight of course :)  He can climb the front steps at my house with 
no problem - no need for a ramp.

He hadn’t been eating at the vet nor for me yesterday, but just now ate some 
of his own food- and Molly’s.  (Another sign he is back on the mend as this 
boy loves his food!)

He’s sleeping a lot and still a little wobbly due to 
the pain meds probably.   Absolutely no problems 
breathing - in fact he is probably breathing easier 
than he has been since I have known him.  He slept all 
night next to my bed and every time I looked at him, 
he had at least one paw touching Molly.  This morning 
he slept with his head on her hind end.

Thanks for your well wishes :)

Above: Charlie’s 
First Day at Home

To Right: Charlie 
Feeling Better



Note…all three puppies had successful surgeries and have been  
adopted into their new families.

More Crawford Fund 
These three babies were all diagnosed with Entropion, the breeder 
didn’t want them and didn’t want to spend the money to have 
the surgery done. Entropion is the rolling inward of the eyelids, 
which causes the eyelashes to rub the eye. The eyelashes causes 
irritation, friction and terrible pain, which can lead to eye ulcers 
and blindness. 

All of these babies will have surgery to correct the problem and 
not have a lifetime of pain. GEGRR depends on your support and 
donations for problems like this.

We all can make a difference in lives of Goldens.

Thank you, Judy

Ben Hess Turns 11! 
Happy Birthday 

Ben!
This is Gentle Ben.   We rescued him about 8 
years ago   when he was almost 3.   Today he 
turned 11!

We told him he is going to live forever, but we 
almost lost him two years ago when he has a 
twisted stomach and megaesophagus.   But he 
bounced back after being very sick and losing 
a lot of weight. He still has the energy and 
enthusiasm for life like a much younger guy.  
Isn’t he beautiful??!!

We continue to thank GEGGR and also the 
inmate who trained him.  We LOVE our Ben!

Barb and Steve Hess, Clayton, Ohio

Spring Picnic 2015
By Connie Walker

What could be better than a beautiful Sunday 
in May than spending it with friends and 
Golden Retrievers running off leash?  That’s 
how the day was for our annual spring picnic 
at John Beltz Overbrook Retreat in Delaware 
County.  The weather was a gorgeous, sunny 85 degrees and it brought 
18 people and 15 Goldens to the picnic.  It’s always nice that members 
like Jean and Tony Reiner of Cuyahoga Falls and Larry and Kathy Flowers 
of Huber Heights travel to spend the day with us.

As always, the food was delicious and Tim Hirsch cooked 50 hot dogs.  
Needless to say, there was not much left when it was over.  It seems every 
year the food is more amazing.  Justine Ramser brought an ice bath for 
the salads and it came in very handy on such a hot day.  The dogs also 
enjoyed the ice from the tubs and some took a dip in the wading pool 
after chasing tennis balls and Frisbees.  Then came the group picture and 
on to the wagon for the hayride.  (It’s always fun trying to get the dogs 
up on the wagon.)

Finally, everyone had a great time.  It was nice to see and hear that “This 
one was the best spring picnic ever!”  Thank You to the members who 
helped set up and clean up.  Thank You Tim for cooking the hot dogs and 
Jerry Troesch for being photographer.   I really appreciate it. 

	 	



Fall Picnic 2015
By Connie Walker

It couldn’t have been a more beautiful fall day on Sunday October 11 for the annual GEGRR picnic at Blendon Woods Metro Park.  
26 people and 16 dogs started arriving before noon to enjoy the day and the always delicious food.  As usual you out did yourself 
with the variety and awesome dishes that were brought.  A big Thank You to Tim Hirsch for being the grill master.  I don’t know 
what we would do without you! 

At 1:00 Kay Hirsch gave the general membership meeting, updating us on all the Golden Ending news and Justine Ramser brought 
items from the GEGRR store for a blow-out sale.  People bought T -shirts, and other various items.  Before everyone left we got the 
group picture. Then there were swings to ride and balls to catch and lots of catching up with each other.

Thank you to all that helped with the setting and cleaning up.  It really helps a lot.  Just a reminder, we are wrapping at Barnes and 
Noble Polaris, Sawmill and Pickerington locations this holiday season.  It is a great way to get in the holiday spirit while helping the 
Goldens.  Please contact Connie Walker at 614-459-3659 to volunteer.

	

I have been involved with Golden Endings since Kay and I first 
went to Ralph’s to wash Goldens in 2000.  For years I have 
assisted Bill Johnston with analysis of operating income and 
expenses.  

Financially, 2014 was a break-even year.  The operating results 
are always driven by the expense side of the equation, with 
Pet Care being the focus.  The cost of veterinary care, food and 
kenneling ($67,525) was 88% of our total spending ($76,681).  
The next highest expense was Printing (newsletters and 
Calendar) at $3,539.

We rely on contributions to subsidize dues and fees collected by 
operations.  You can see how important our fundraising efforts 
are by considering the sources of our income:

Application Fees			     880

Dues					      8160

Crawford Medical Fund			   12640

Donations (undirected)			   27680

Adoption Fees				    11325

Store Sales, calendar and notecard, 
Kroger Cares, Macy’s, bookwrap		 18510

Looking forward, we know that veterinary care costs will 
continue to rise.  And, if trends continue, we will see more senior 
Goldens coming in that have more chronic medical conditions.  
We must sustain our efforts to raise funds through solicitations, 
sales, and volunteer efforts such as bookwrapping.  

Our annual dues letter will be sent in December.  You can donate 
and contribute to the Crawford Fund while paying your dues, 
and you can opt for the electronic version of the newsletter 
(color pictures!).  Please add your e-mail address and note any 
changes to your contact info.

The Kroger Cares program is a painless way for you to help us.   
Thanks to Cathy Taylor, we have received quarterly contributions 
for years, amounting to thousands of dollars…at no cost to the 
shoppers. For GEGRR to benefit, you must have a Kroger Plus 
card, and when you use it when checking out at Kroger, your 
purchases accumulate as points that are used to determine 
Kroger’s contribution to Golden Endings.  Please take a very 
few minutes to sign up.  The program may not be available in 
all areas of the country, but we are seeing significant income 
so far, with the potential of increasing it a lot.  You can do it all 
from your keyboard…then go shop.  Since we moved, we have 
used Kroger more, and are very happy with their stores.

Tim Hirsch

Treasurer’s Report



INSTRUCTIONS FOR KROGER COMMUNITY REWARDS SUPPORTERS: 
 
All supporters must have a registered Kroger Plus card account online to be able to link 
their card to an organization. 

 If you do not have a Kroger Plus Card, you can obtain a digital Kroger Plus Card when 
creating an account online or at any Kroger store. 

Link your card at www.KrogerCommunityRewards.com. 
 If you have an existing account, click on “Sign In”, otherwise click on “Create an 

Account”. 
 If you are a new online customer: 

o You will need to enter your email address, create a password, enter your zip 
code, click on favorite store, and agree to the terms and conditions. 

o Once you are done entering your information you will get a message asking you 
to check your e-mail inbox and click on the link within the body of the e-mail 
that was sent to activate your Kroger account. 

 Already have a Kroger.com account?  
o Enter your email address and password and click on “Sign In”. 
o Click on Community then on Community Rewards” then click on enroll now, 

complete personal information, click on save. 
o Enter your organization’s number or name and then click on “Search”. 
o Select your organization and click on “Save”. 
o To verify that you enrolled correctly, you will see your organizations name on 

the right side of your account settings page. 
o Once you are linked, you can start earning rewards immediately toward the 

organization you are supporting. (Note: The message saying that you are 
supporting an organization through the Kroger Community Rewards program 
will start printing on your receipt about 10 business days after you linked your 
card.) 

View your Rewards Details 
 Sign in to your Kroger account 
 Go to www.KrogerCommunityRewards.com 
 Click on “View Your Rewards Details” 
 See how much you have earned for your organization! (Note: This information will only 

be available and updated at the end of each cycle.) 
 
Remember, you must swipe your registered Kroger Plus Card or use your Alt ID when 
shopping for each eligible purchase to count. 
 
You must link your card every year, starting August 1st, to support the organization of 
your choice. 
 
Thank you for participating in our Kroger Community Rewards program! 
 

Kroger Cares Sign-Up



HOLIDAY CARDS – 100% OF SALES 
HELP GEGRR!

The holiday season is upon us and with that comes holiday cards! Don’t 
wait until the last minute, run to Hallmark and spend $30 on cards – 
instead, help your favorite “Golden” charity and purchase our “Golden 
Endings” holidays cards! 

These 5 x 7” professionally printed cards are available in the NEW 
2015 design (“Let it Snow!”) or a limited supply of the 2014 design 
(“Golden Lights”), or 2013 design (“Star of Wonder”) are still available.

Don’t delay – order your GEGRR cards TODAY!  
You can order online at GoldenEndingsRescue.com using PayPal,  

or clip and mail the below order form to:

Justine Ramser, 5443 Godown Rd., Columbus, Ohio 43235

Cards are sold in sets of 10 for $15 per set (includes shipping). 

*NEW* 2015 “Let it Snow!” cards

________# of Holiday message card sets @ $15 per set  
(10 cards per set, incl. S&H)

________# of Blank card sets @ $15 per set  
(10 cards per set, incl. S&H)

Total sets _______ x $15 = $___________ Total Cost (Includes S&H) 

2014 “Golden Lights” cards (limited quantity available)

________# of Holiday message card sets @ $15 per set  
(10 cards per set, incl. S&H)

________# of Blank card sets @ $15 per set  
(10 cards per set, incl. S&H)

Total sets _______ x $15 = $___________ Total Cost (Includes S&H) 

2013 “Star of Wonder” cards (limited quantity available)

________# of Blank card sets @ $15 per set  
(10 cards per set, incl. S&H)

Total sets _______ x $15 = $___________ Total Cost (Includes S&H) 

Shipping address:	  

Name: __________________________________________________

Address: ________________________________________________ 

City/State/Zip: ___________________________________________ 

Make checks payable to Golden Endings Golden 
Retriever Rescue

The NEW 2015  
“Let it Snow!” card can 
come WITH a holiday 

message inside that reads:

Let it snow!
Let it snow!
Let it snow!

The 2015 “Golden Lights” 
card can come WITH a 
holiday message inside 

that reads:

May Your Days Be  
Merry & Bright

The 2013 “Star of Wonder” card 
only remains with no inside 

message (blank)

Or, if you prefer, you can order EITHER the 2015 or 2014 cards 
WITHOUT a message inside – perfect for sending thank you notes or 
other general greetings.

The back of all cards include the GEGRR logo and a short message 
that reads: “The sender of this card supports Golden Endings Golden 
Retriever Rescue” and includes the GEGRR website address.

Best of all, thanks to a donation of the cost of printing, 100% of 
the money collected from card sales will go directly to GEGRR!



Golden Endings: Golden Retriever Rescue
1043 Elmwood Avenue
Columbus, Ohio 43212

CURRENT EVENTS
Please go to our website at:

Goldenendingsrescue.com for up to date 
schedule of events.

Change of Address 
For all mailings and donations: 

Golden Endings Golden Retriever Rescue 
c/o Kay Hirsch 

1043 Elmwood Ave. 
Columbus, OH 43212
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